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October 22, 2022 – Annual PHOA Picnic and General Meeting 

 

Highlights 

 Held at the home of Selena and John Holman. 
 First picnic since Nov 2019. We hope that annual picnics will now be the norm.  
 Well attended: 10 households / 17 persons in attendance. 
 $50 Amazon gift card drawing: won by Lihong and XiaXu Wang. 
 Food served: 

o Pizza(2): pepperoni, cheese - Costco 
o Chicken and Swiss Wraps – Costco 
o Bottled Water 
o Cookies 
o Snack bags of chips 

 Total expenses: $146.65 
 Distributed list of notable PHOA activities and accomplishments over the years. 
 Went one by one through the group sharing a bit of personal bio. 
 Both Ginny and Sherman expressed issues that required the assistance of Leon County 

Public Works. Larry provided the contact info for the Director of Leon County Pub Works. 
 Kyle suggested we update our hurricane preparedness info on the web site. Larry and 

Kyle will work together to update the info and disseminate to the homeowners. 
 Beautiful day. Picnic lasted a couple of hours.  


